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Serving Aberdeenshire from mountain to sea – the very best of Scotland 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 August 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Inclusion in Aberdeenshire Schools – Our Universal Offer 

 

Welcome to the new school session.  I hope you and your families enjoyed some rest 
and relaxation over the summer break and that the new term is off to a good start. 

 

I am pleased to share the attached leaflet with you, which outlines the universal offer 
made to children and young people in Aberdeenshire schools to support inclusion, equity 
and wellbeing. I am sure your child’s school would be happy to provide more detail 
should you wish to find out more about any of the approaches outlined within the leaflet. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Susan Smith 
Head of Education and Chief Education Officer 
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